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DATE:    June 11, 2020 

TO:   Victoria Mayor & Council 

FROM:  Chief Cst. Del Manak 

SUBJECT: New Quarterly Reporting Format 

 
 
VicPD is very pleased to share our new online Quarterly Report.  Moving forward, all our 
Quarterly Reports will be presented in this new format and available online for the public to 
view on our website.   The Report is built from the new Community Safety Report Card that 
VicPD and the Police Board created with significant input from Ms. Jocelyn Jenkyns, Victoria 
City Manager, and Ms. Laurie Hurst, Esquimalt CAO. The Community Safety Report Card now 
includes updated performance metrics and more relevant data on which our business decisions 
are made and is in keeping with the Framework Agreement.   This project has been very labor-
intensive as we modernize our community reporting standards.  It reflects greater transparency 
and greater accountability to our communities and elected officials. 
 
This link is not yet live for the public to view but we are pleased to share it with you here first: 
https://vicpd.ca/about-us/publications/quarterly-reports/2020-q1/ 
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